Dear Brett,
As the Chief Health Officer for Victoria, I require you to please confirm or deny whether either myself – John James Smith, date of birth 1/12/1965 – and/or my business – ABC Pty Ltd - are personally specified in, and/or subject to, a public health order that specifically identifies COVID-19 as a quarantinable disease, pursuant to sections 117 & 118 of the Public Health and Wellbeing Act 2008.
I understand that you are very busy ‘keeping Victorians safe’, however, given the on-going losses I have suffered as a result of the lockdowns that have been imposed pursuant to your medical advice, this information is now urgently required and, as such, I require your formal, written response, within 48 hours.
Please note that your formal written response or lack there-of, may be used as evidence in any related legal action in respect of this matter.
Sincerely,
John James Smith.

